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MULTIPLE OWNERSHIP AND CROSS OWNERSHIP EXHIBIT 

 

 

The applicant for this construction permit proposes no changes in the number of stations 

for which it has attributable interests for purposes of the FCC’s multiple ownership and cross-

ownership rules. The minor modification application is being filed in connection with Public 

Notice “Media Bureau Temporarily Lifts the Freeze on the Filing of Minor Modification 

Applications that Expand the Contour of Full Power and Class A Television Stations from 

November 28 through December 7, 2017.” (DA 17-1086, rel. Nov. 6, 2017). 


